
* * * * PUBLIC NOTICE * * * *

PUBLIC NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM OF THE CITY OF CORINTH CITY COUNCIL
Thursday, January 23, 2020, 5:00 P.M.

 A QUORUM OF THE CITY COUNCIL MAY BE IN ATTENDANCE at 3300 Corinth Parkway, Corinth,
Texas on Thursday, January 23, 2020 to observe the City Council in session and discuss with City Staff
community topics for their Citizenship and Community Base Badge to earn their Arrow of Light Award. 

This notice is given in accordance with Chapter 551 of the Texas Government Code that a majority of City
Council members may attend the meeting described above. No final decisions regarding City business will be
made at this meeting.

Posted this 17th day of January, 2020 at 11:30 a.m. on the bulletin board at Corinth City Hall.

________________________________
Kimberly Pence, City Secretary
City of Corinth, Texas

Kimberly Pence


